
-----Original Message----- 

From: Karen Griffiths   

Sent: 19 February 2020 23:57 

To: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

I object to your proposal as an individual resident of Milton in Portsmouth on the grounds of the 

disruption to one of the busiest and most densely populated areas of Britain to run your pipeline 

through. 

I also object to any development and disturbance to the top of the island and the bird sanctuary and 

natural habitat of the birds, the Brent geese and the impact on the mussels and sea life. 

 

Regards 

Karen Griffiths  

 

 

Y 

 

19 Feb 2020 

 

 

 

 




